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Comments: Hello,

My name is Ryan Benally, a tribal member of the Navajo Nation and a lifelong resident of the State of Utah.
As a resident of Utah all my life and a sheep owner, | would like to recommend that the USWF and Ashley
Forestry plans continue to include sheep allotments in the High Uintas.

Sheep grazing is a noble Industry and the existing allotments in the mentioned forestry plan would not impede on
Wild life and have very little Impact on environment.

Therefore, coming from an American Indian tribe that has long and strong traditional history of sheep grazing
which can be directly linked to the expansive size of the Navajo Nation land base itself enjoys today through

presidential and congressional declarations, | again recommend Sheep Grazing continue.

Thank you



